## **Seventh Grade**

## Capinola.

## Hello Parents!

Welcome back to the 17-18 school year! As we do in 7/8, we hit the ground running...

The lockers were, are, and will continue to be a challenge for the students as they figure out the best way to use it, but they are learning and adjusting quickly. It is great that we are able to give them that experience!

In class, the 7th grade has been busy not only adjusting to life in the middle school but to a rigorous academic program. They already have:



## Taken their first day quiz

- 1. Read their first literature story, Charles, and took the test
- 2. Completed their first vocabulary unit and took the test
- 3. Taken their first step towards understanding a complex grammar program by completing the first few lessons and will have their first test soon
- 4. Started working through the first history chapter and are preparing for their first PowerPoint presentation of the year

And this does not include their work in math, science, religion, art, music and computers...

You have A LOT to be proud of!!

So, what's next?? Lots of awesomeness...

- 1. More unique challenges
- 2. Our first novel
- 3. A new approach to Faith in Action
- 4. New opportunities for students to learn and develop skills (details to come... students get to hear first!)

Here's hoping for a productive and peaceful school year for us all!



Until we meet again...

~ Mr. Muñoz